
  
  
 

 

The Connection News 
Session #2: October 14-November 23 

Session #3 Tuition Deadline: November 16 

Open Gym Corner 
Must sign up and pay in advance 

Space is limited! 

 

Oct. 25: Halloween 

Don’t miss one of the most popular 
open gyms of the year! Kids ages 5-12 
will start off with a pizza dinner and 
decorate their own Halloween treat bag 
before moving on to Halloween carnival 
games and prizes, a bouncy obstacle 
course, and gymnastics free time or an 
optional themed craft! There will be a 
costume contest and lots of coaches, so 
come dressed in your Halloween best! 

6:30pm-9:30pm 

$35/child pre-register price 

$40/child for same-day sign-up 

 

Oct. 26: Little Halloween  

Kids ages 3 years through 3rd grade can 
join us on Saturday afternoon and 
experience all the fun of our evening 
open gym at a shorter, earlier time. 
Instead of a pizza dinner, a tasty snack 
will be handed out as they decorate their 
treat bags. Games, prizes, bouncy fun, 
crafts, and gymnastics free time are all 
included! 

12:30pm-2:30pm 

$25/child 

 

Nov. 22: Thanksgiving 

Drop off kids ages 5-12 for an evening of 
games, gymnastics free time, and a fun 
Thanksgiving-themed craft! 

6:30pm-9:30pm 
$30/child pre-register price 
$35/child same-day sign-up 

Welcome to Session #2! 

As we get into our colder months, please remember 

that with the days getting darker earlier it is even 

more essential to watch carefully for kids in the 

parking lot! 

As another reminder, with so few spaces available 

in our Rec classes (Jumpers, Super Jumpers, etc.), it 

is more important than ever to make sure your 

child attends their regular class every week. We do 

offer two make-ups per session, but please keep in 

mind this is based on availability. Our Saturday 

make-up open gym class is the most reliable option; 

we will do our best to place your child in an 

alternative rec class, but there is no guarantee that 

one will be available within the six-week session, 

and make-ups do not carry over. This also means it 

is super important and appreciated if you let us 

know your child will be absent so we can give 

someone your spot for the week! 

 

Important Notice 

There will be no regular classes from 4:00 

onward on Halloween (Thursday, 10/31); we 

want everyone to have time to get in 

costume and get out to those treat-filled 

streets! There will be a make-up open gym 

running from 4:00pm-5:30pm in place of 

lessons. No need to stay the whole time: just 

attend for the length of your class! We hope 

to see a lot of you there, as space in other 

regular classes is limited. No sign-up 

necessary! 

Check out the fun fall activity on the back! 

  



 
 

 


